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STATEMENT REGARDING LATEST BBF ACTION 
It is ironic but unsurprising that having sought and failed to stop our renewable forestry industry 
through the law in the courts, the Bob Brown Foundation are again resorting to allegedly illegal 
workplace invasions. 
 
As we have repeatedly stated, we support free speech but it is unfair and unjust to invade 
workplaces, causing loss of income and stress to your fellow Tasmanians trying to make a lawful 
living, simply in order to make your point. 
 
We urge the Government and Labor Party to sit down together and find a way to pass through the 
Parliament stronger protections for hard-working Tasmanians seeking to make a lawful living in our 
renewable forestry industry. 
 
 
Regards 
Nick 
 


